
Dear Parents, 

This week we have welcomed Mr Luke Bramhall 

into school. Back in December, Mrs Oswald 

attended some inspirational training on how to 

Poverty Proof your school for all pupils and this 

week Mr Bramhall has been talking to parents, 

children, governors and staff and the results will be 

compiled in a report and an action plan which we 

very much look forward to receiving. Thank you for 

your contributions!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Cake Sale 

A big thank you to everyone who bought cakes, 

biscuits and hotdogs at break time last week. We 

managed to raise a staggering £193.50! The money 

raised will be divided equally between Zoe’s Place 

and Children’s Cancer Charity, two worthy charities 

which are currently supporting a family in Year 4. 

 

Disco Time!  

On Thursday 23rd June, our upper school hall will be 

transformed for a night of dancing and fun. Tickets are 

priced at £1.50 and include a drink and a small bag of 

sweets. Please return your forms early next week to 
guarantee a ticket.  

Head Teacher Award 
For: Reading 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                           

Lunchtime running club Y1 – Y6                                                            
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3  -  4.15                                                          
Cookery Club Y1-Y6 3.15 - 4.45 
Drama Club 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book      
SCSS Y3/4 Football 3 - 4.15 
Dance Club Y1-Y6 3 - 4.15  £1  
Crochet Club Y5 3 - 4        
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15   
FILM CLUB: NO FILM CLUB THIS WEEK  
      

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Lunchtime hockey club Y3 – Y6 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 
Drama Club Y1-Y6 3 – 4.15  £1 
 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Y5/6 football 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

SKELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PROMS Why not come along next Friday to 

our School Proms, bring your picnic chairs 

and enjoy the sunshine, singing, food stalls 

and an entertaining afternoon. The doors 

open at 1.15pm. All welcome. Don’t forget to 

bring your Flags along to wave!  

 

Our target for the 

year is 96%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 95% 

 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday 17th June 2016 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs L Willis Keeler 
TEL: 01287 650689                                                                                                
WEB: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Skelton’s Got Talent 

We have experienced one of our best ever talent 

shows this afternoon. It was a treat for all! Thank 

you to all those who auditioned and performed in 

the final. Winners will be detailed on next week’s 

Friday Flyer.  

Catnab 

This week’s House 

Champs 

 

 

Catnab 

FS1 Mrs Bateman Miss English 

 Hazel Bryce 
Freya Harris 

Isaac Manson William 
Swarbrick 

Isla Mitchell 

FS2 Mrs Chapman Mrs Bonas Mrs Douglas 

 Jacob Rhodes Freddie Dolden Leona Lancaster 

Y1 Mrs Sayer Miss Smith Mrs Duck 

 Rosie Gibson Callum Mann Martin Joyce  

Y2 Mrs Pollitt Miss Shields Miss Bentley 

 Emmie Finch Daniel Wright Emma Appleby 

Y3 Mr Woolf Mr Railton Mrs Cox 

 Freya Covell Amber Thompson Ruby Wildmore  

Y4 Mrs Allington Miss Evans Miss Higgs 

 Ellie Bosely  Aliesha Prout Ellie Millward  

Y5 Mrs Norris Mrs Berriman Mr Campbell 

 Aisha Viral Aaron Stonehouse Lacey Parsell 

Y6 Miss Theakston Mr Asquith Mrs Rowe 

 Jacob Brown Danielle Connaughton Kayleigh Teasdale 

 
Queen Birthday Celebrations. We all had a 

lovely afternoon celebrating the Queens 90th Birthday. 

Although the weather stopped us going outside we all 

still managed to have a street party feeling with a 

special visit by HRH the Duchess of Cornwall. 
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To all parents, children and special visitors, we must 

say a huge thank you for making the day a success. 

So far, our current total raised is £1056.98. Please 

can any further sponsor money be brought into 

school as soon as possible. 

Total raised so far: 

£1056.98 


